
Attachment J – Final email

Greetings,

This is a final reminder that the deadline for completing the online assessment tool for Mass 
Gathering-related Respiratory Disease Outbreaks is [DATE].  

This assessment is being conducted in collaboration with the Centers for Disease Control in 
response to concerns about the possible impact of pandemic influenza, SARS-like viruses, and 
MERS.

Please take 30 minutes to provide information from your state.    You will find the online 
assessment tool here:  https:xxx.xxx.gov.  

If you have any questions about this assessment, please contact Dr. Jeanette J. Rainey at 
jkr7@cdc.gov or Ms. Tiffani Phelps at itb0@cdc.gov.  Thank you for your participation.

Regards,

CSTE, NACCHO, and CDC 
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